
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

St Osmund’s Catholic Primary School 

Newsletter 
Love for God ~ Love for Each Other ~ Love for Learning 

Exeter Street, Salisbury, Wiltshire, SP1 2SG ~ schoolcomms@sops.canacp.org ~ 01722 322 632 ~ Week 6.1 ~ 10th June 2022 

Naming Belongings 
Please can you ensure your child’s cardigan, jumpers 
and water bottles are named. With the warmer 
weather making an appearance, many jumpers, 
cardigans and water bottles are being left in the 
playground during play times.  
 
It is incredibly difficult to reunite these items with their 
owners at the end of the day if they are not named. 

 

Golden Book Awards 
 

Rec:  
Year 1: Golden Book Awards  
Year 2: will be back next week! 
Year 3:  
Year 4:  
Year 5:  
Year 6:  
 

 

International Day 
On Friday 1st July 2019 we are planning our fifth 
International Celebration Day (and first since 2019) to 
celebrate the wonderful diversity we have at St 
Osmund’s.  
 
We are Wiltshire’s most multicultural school and we 
are proud of it!  
 
This year, we are again looking for parents or family 
members who could help us.  It is you and the special 
contributions that represent our diverse cultures that 
really make the day so special!! 
 
If you are able to put together a dance or musical 
performance, or could provide us with food unique to 
your culture, please complete the online form located 
here:  
https://forms.gle/Nphse2wXJUEviyVC7 
 

 
Following on from the article before half term, we would like to say congratulations again to our First Holy 
Communion candidates from Year 3.  These children took the lead in our Pentecost Mass yesterday, reading 
beautifully and conducting themselves is such an assured and positive manner.  They are very embodiment of St 
Osmund’s superstars and they will go on to be true and faithful servants of the faith. 
 
Our Pentecost Mass was the first time we have had Mass in school for such a long time; 2 and a half years since 
before the pandemic began!  I am so sorry I could not be there to celebrate it with you owing to commitments at 
Christ the King school, but I know that the children were wonderfully respectful and reverent, and Father Anthony 
was delighted to celebrate Mass with us all.     Let the little children come to me… Mathew 19:14  

Staff vs Parents Netball 
Upcoming on Friday 8th July is the Staff vs Parents Netball 
match straight after school. 
 
All are welcome to watch and if you a parent eager to 
play, please contact the school office and we will pass 
you the email contact for Raiiti who is organising. 

Reporting an Absence 
If your child is going to be off school please let the office 
know by either sending an email to 
schoolcomms@sops.canacp.org or leaving a message on 
the absence answerphone (01722 322632, option 1). 
Please remember to call every day your child will be 
absent from school. 
If your child has diarrhoea or vomiting they can return to 
school 48 hours after the last episode.  If your child has 
tested positive for Covid they must stay off school for 3 
days and cannot return if they still have a fever. 

https://forms.gle/Nphse2wXJUEviyVC7
mailto:schoolcomms@sops.canacp.org
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13-17.06.22 ~ Year 3 Swimming  
14.06.22 ~ Class Mass Year 2 ~ St Osmund’s Church 
20-24.06.22 ~ Year 3 Swimming 
22.06.22 ~ Year 6 Leavers Mass ~ Bristol 
29.06.22 ~ Sports Day ~ KS1 
30.06.22 ~ Sports Day ~ KS2 
01.07.22 ~ International Day ~ Whole School Community Event 
08.07.22 ~ Staff vs. Parents Netball Match ~ 3:15pm ~ School Playground 
 

 
 
Mr R Sanderson 
Headteacher 
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St Osmund’s Catholic Primary School 
Love for God ~ Love for Each Other ~ Love for Learning 

God of all, you sent your Spirit to be with the 
disciples, filling them with joy, peace and courage. 
May we also be filled with your Spirit, be brave and 

share your peace in our world.  
 

Amen. 

http://www.twitter.com/

